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Pledge: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Don Spearing, Cal Roberts, Mike Wyckoff, Dan 

Charles, Tom Yost, Dan Grey, Dom Tarzia, and Mike Sabat 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the November 2022 meeting was read by Mike 

Wyckoff. Motion was made and minutes were approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Cal Roberts provided the Treasurer’s Report for the club. Treasurer’s 

Report was approved. 

 

Membership Report: Mike Wyckoff provided a membership report: 9 Board of Directors, 

13 Reduced Rate Members and 322 Social Members for a total of 344 out of the 350 

limit. We also have 32 Life Members, 4 Honorary and 3 Jr. for an additional 39 with total 

of 383.  

 

Mike Wyckoff had 4 new applications for membership. Brad Rupp, Adam Croci, John 

Martin and Jesse Harcar received final approval from the membership and were 

welcomed as new members by the President. There will be an orientation for the new 

members at 9:30 on Saturday morning. Don Spearing emphasized the members should 

read the By-Laws. 

 

Mike Sabat reported that Smallbore shooting is continuing and they are sending their 

targets in for scoring. Regular shooting days will be on Wednesdays. Anyone wanting to 

join should contact Mike Sabat or Greg Paff. 

 

Dan Grey reported that Youth Archery will be starting on January 14th and will be on the 

2nd and 4th Saturdays of the month. We have bows in small, medium and large sizes and 

all children are welcome. 

 

Dan Charles reported that Youth Shooting for ages 7-16 has started. Ammunition and 

rifles are supplied by the club at no charge. Parents do not have to be members for 

children to attend. Youth Shooting will be on the first and third Saturdays of the month 

and will continue through May. At the last session on December 3rd, 9 children attended. 

 

Tony McClure reported the Ladies Night sessions will be starting on January 3 and will 

be on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of the month from 7-9 PM through June. Flyer will be sent 

out to show equipment needed for these sessions. 

 

Mike Wyckoff did the first reading of a change to the By-Laws. This change adds a 

requirement for new members to attend an Orientation session prior to their receiving 

their membership card and door fob. 
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Tony McClure discussed the need for a change to the hunting policy on club grounds. 

With the location of new housing and considering insurance liabilities, firearms of any 

type cannot be used on club grounds for hunting. At the next Board meeting, archery 

equipment will be discussed. 

 

He also discussed some incidents taking place recently that need to be stopped. Members 

are not logging in and out when using the club. When a member brings a guest, the 

waiver form is not being filled out and the fee is not being paid. Damage to club 

equipment is not being reported. Members are expected to report violations of club rules 

to Board members or by sending an email to gvsc101@gmail.com    

 

Mike Wyckoff reported that a replacement camera system for the building will be 

installed. The new system will be able to be monitored through cellphones and remote 

computers. 

 

Preparations for the Christmas Party are in progress. Gifts have been bought. The indoor 

range and clubhouse will be cleaned up and decorated through the weekend. 

 

Dan Charles reports that the Pavilion has been constructed. Gutters will be installed that 

will empty into the lake. Picnic tables will be constructed and installed this winter. 

 

He also reported that the bridge from the 300 yard range has been moved by the new 

Pistol Ranges. Members can park at the turnaround and access the ranges there. 

 

Tony McClure complimented the children that have been coming to Youth Shooting. He 

stated that there have been no safety issues and they follow the directions they are given. 

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 PM. 
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